
 

 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
June 6, 2007 
 
Ira Keltz, Deputy Chief 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 

 
Re:  Modification to Ericsson’s STAs for Queens, New York (0052-EX-ST-

2007, 0125-EX-ST-2007) and Parsippany, New Jersey (0169-EX-ST-
2007). 

 
Dear Mr. Keltz: 
 
 Please be advised that Ericsson wishes to make the following modifications to its 
STAs for Queens, New York and Parsippany, New Jersey: 
 

• 0052-EX-ST-2007 – Revise the authorized power for 1710 – 1715 MHz from 
794 W to .25W; 

 
• 0125-EX-ST-2007 – Delete 1715-1720 MHz from the application; and 

 
• 0169-EX-ST-2007 – Delete 1715-1720 MHz from the application and revise the 

authorized power for 1710 – 1715 MHz from 794 W to .25W. 
 
Pursuant to our conversation June 5, 2007, with respect to the above referenced 

STAs, Ericsson has ceased all radio transmissions authorized by these STAs and will 
not begin transmissions again on 1710 – 1715 MHz until further notice.   

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 

Sincerely,    
 

  
 

Allison M. Ellis, Esq. 
Director, Regulatory Policy 

1634 Eye Street, NW   Office:  +1(202)824-0103 
Suite 600   Fax:  +1(202)783-2206 
Washington, DC  20006 


